
 

 
 

 
16th November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
EYFS Nativity Production – ‘The Nativity’ 
Wednesday 14th December at 2pm 
 
EYFS warmly invite you to watch our production of ‘The Nativity.  Our productions for parents will be 
held on Wednesday 14th December at 2pm.  The production should last no longer than one hour.  
 
Please click on the link below and complete the online form to confirm your attendance.  
 
https://forms.office.com/r/9R1NyAq9Ty 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Gleed-Thornley 
Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/9R1NyAq9Ty

